
 

Service Opportunity! 
 

There is a new 4th Step Workshop starting October 13, 2022, at 
The Recovery Church in St. Paul.   It is based on “The Steps We 
Took.”  We are looking for 12 volunteers to be: 

• Temporary sponsors 
• 5th Step receivers 
• Facilitators in training 
• Support staff – take registrations, distribute workshop 

materials 

 
The maximum commitment is 7 weeks. Experience with the 
Bloomington Alano 4th Step workshop based on “The Steps We 
Took” is a plus.  

 

Call either of us to learn more about taking part in this amazing 
experience. 

 Simone K: 651-324-0888 

 Kay P:  651-208-2360 
 

 

 


